
 

 

 

 

Following our brilliant trip to Slimbridge, we have made a Bird Hide in the 
classroom. The children have used this to make super observations of the birds 
and creatures out of the window of our classroom.  

Everybody has done their explorer training so have been able to go on 
adventures in our new safari role play area. We have also been painting African 
animals and used adjectives to describe them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
Coming up Next Week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Repeated Read: Wombat Stew 
 
Maths: Consolidation 
 
Monday – PE  
 
Thursday – Beat Bus 
 
Friday – PE and forest  

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week. 
 
Echo reading: model reading a sentence with 
exaggerated expression and ask your child to echo it 
back, whilst tracking the text on the page.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise spotting digraphs in words. 
 
Parts of 5; parts of 10; doubles 
 
Counting in 2s 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
Shuffle up sessions to Year 1: 8th and 10th July 
Journal Share: 7th July 
Last Day of Term: 22nd July 

 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

35% 


